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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No. 028 8772 4403  Fax:028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

31st  December 2020

Return to school January 2021
Dear parents

After the Education Minister’s announcement, the opening of school will be delayed until Monday 11th January. On Thursday and Friday of next week the children will receive teacher led home learning via Seesaw. On these dates School will be open for vulnerable children and the children of Key Workers. If your child falls into either of these categories please notify the school office via email jskeff332@c2kni.net by Monday 4th January so preparations can be put in place for their supervision.

 I will be in touch with parents again with further details at the beginning of the week. Thank you for your co-operation.
Yours faithfully

Mrs McNeice

Principal

